
 

 

 
  

15th September 2025 

 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents 

Hoodies for Year 6 

You may be aware that we purchase a special leavers’ hoodie for all the Year 6 pupils for their final 

year at Earith Primary.  This is generously funded by FOES. 

The children have already chosen the colour, Sapphire Blue.  Please can you let the office know the 

size you would like for your child – please see chart below. 

Sizes: 

Size XS S M L XL XXL 3XL 4XL 5XL 

Size: XS S M L XL XXL 3XL 4XL 5XL 

Chest (to fit): 34 36 40 44 48 52 56 60 62 

 

Please could you also give written permission for your child’s name to be printed on the back of the 

sweatshirt. 

Please could we ask that you email office@earith.cambs.sch.uk with the size and permission for name 

to be printed by Friday 19th September at the latest. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Abbs 

Head Teacher 
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